
Yearbook Dedication Ads & Shout Outs

Dear Grady Parents,
The yearbook is a great tradition at Grady Elementary. Students anticipate reliving the school year 
through photos, student portraits and highlights of the year.  Soon your child will be bubbling over with 
excitement to review their 2014-2015 yearbook!  Imagine their surprise, when they see a Special 
Dedication page or Shout Out with a personal message from you! 

Purchasing dedication space in our yearbook is not only a nice surprise for your child, but 
also a highly visible way to show your support for our yearbook and our school.  

We would greatly appreciate your support. 

We have a limited number of Dedication Pages available on a first come first serve basis.  We also 
have Shout Outs.  Reserve your spot now.  For Dedications you can submit your own ad design as a 
high resolution jpg or we can create an ad for you. 

If you are interested, please complete this form and return it as soon as possible to your child’s 
teacher in an envelope addressed to GRADY YEARBOOK.   

Check the box with the size of the Dedication Page 
or Shout Out you would like to purchase: 

ENCLOSURES:
Please check applicable items
_____  a check for $_______
_____  Dedication Layout sketch 
_____  Dedication Images and message sent via email to 

yearbook@gradytigers.org
_____  Dedication hard copy message (if not sent via email)
_____ Shout Out message (limit of 25 words). Message can 

be written on the back of this form 

Make checks payable to: GRADY ELEMENTARY PTA

CONTACT INFO (Please Print):

Student Name/Grade __________________________________
Parent Name  __________________________________
Phone Number __________________________________
Email Address __________________________________

DEDICATION MESSAGE:
• May be submitted through email or 

a hard copy.
• You may include a rough sketch of 

your desired layout
• Images should be good quality high 

resolution digital files (they can be 
reduced/enlarged to fit the space)

• COPYRIGHTED material cannot be 
reprinted in the yearbook

• Contact the Yearbook Advisor for 
any questions or assistance

Questions regarding your Ad may be directed to the Yearbook Advisor: Janella Enajibi 
via email at yearbook@gradytigers.org

Submit orders by 
Jan 16, 2015. 
Note that Ad 
space may fill up 
sooner…so order 
early. ☺

SHOUT OUTS:
• Limit of 25 words
• Placed throughout yearbook in 

open spaces 
• Not necessarily placed within your 

child’s grade pages

FULL PAGE 100.00$   

1/2 PAGE 50.00$     

1/4 PAGE 25.00$     

SHOUT OUT 5.00$       


